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Town of Stow Planning Board 
Minutes  
August 23, 2021 
 
Present: J. Luongo, Anthony Higgins, M. Peterson, C. Garland, Jean Blake Alternate 
 
Absent: R. Flint Alternate, C. Butters, 
 
August 23, 2021, Meeting 5.54PM 
 
This is a follow up from last meeting minutes. 
 
1 – reviewed answers that were returned on the survey that was sent out to the town residents. We 
       have requested that all surveys be returned no later than 8/31/2021. As of this meeting 45 have 
       been returned out of 125 that were mailed and 6 returned for wrong addresses. 
2 – State of Maine to post the Meadow Road bridge to a signal lane passage to increase life span of the  
       current of the bridge. 
3 – The Grady residents’ structure has been relocated to meet the setback requirements. 
4 – Tiny home located on union hill road is being occupied currently and no building permit has been  
       Issued. A septic design was submitted, and permit issued but has not been completed. 
       Jim and Ronald to follow up. 
5 – Discussion on penalties/Fines for ordinance violations within the town Carrie to see what other 
       surrounding towns are doing will follow up next meeting.    
6 – Review request for a food truck Vendor permit from Jeff Mezzanotte the town does not have vender 
       Permits but the state does require permits. Jim to respond to his email. 
7 – Review request from Peter Quesada for a solar panel installation on his property a permit will be 
       required fees is based on size of structure forwarded to Ronald McAllister to Follow up.     
8 – End 
 
New discussions 
  
Agreed on next meeting Date 09/13/2021 
      
       
 
 
 
 
Meeting Adjourned 6:36 PM 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
James Luongo Chairman 


